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 Enquiries to: Andrew Sturgeon 
Phone no: 01923 278153 

Our reference: WR21/10/Green/I 
Date: 16th December 2021 

 
Dear Resident,   
 
Green Lane – Implementation of No Waiting at Any Time Restrictions  
 
Further to the statutory consultation process, on proposals for No Waiting at Any Time on Green 
Lane, I can now advise that all comments and objections received have been reported to your local 
Ward Councillors & Portfolio Holder for their consideration.  
 
The decision has been made to implement the No Waiting at Any Time restriction as advertised. A 
copy of the decision report can be found on the council website.  
 
This decision was made on the basis to improve road safety and visibility for road users. Whilst some 
residents would want to see restrictions further extended to cover the entire road, this was 
considered to be excessive as the carriageway width does enable cars to park in a safe manner kerb 
side.  
 
The lines will be introduced on street, week commencing 20th December, subject to suitable weather 
conditions, and cones will be placed in the area on Sunday 19th December.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Andrew Sturgeon  
Traffic Engineer 


